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FACILITY HOURS 
(Fall/Winter)  

 

Monday-Friday,  9:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

Saturday,  11:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday,  11:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

 

Clubhouse Phone: 630-393-3033 

Clubhouse Fax: 630-393-3507 

 

summerlakes@summerlakeshomeowners.org 

www.shainfo.com 
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EASTER EGG HUNT 

LIFEGUARDS WANTED 

WARRENVILLE ELECTION CANDIDATES 
 

 

 

 

 

Waste Management Stickers are available  

for purchase at the Clubhouse for  

$4.55 per sticker. 
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MOVING??  

REMINDER! If you are selling your house and moving out of Sum-

merlakes, you will need to notify the Clubhouse Office at least 2 

weeks prior to your closing date to obtain your closing letter and 

packet. There is a $100.00 fee charged for this process. 

You will not be able to close on your home without it. Giving less 

than the required two weeks notice may result in additional pro-

cessing fees. Call the Clubhouse for the proper forms. 

 

ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS!  

The warmer weather has lured many more Summerlakes residents out to enjoy the first 

spring like days. One of the not so pleasant spring tasks homeowners have is locating 

and repairing any damage that occurred over the winter. Rain storms and extra windy 

days are common during this time of year and may cause some damage around our 

neighborhood. Please go out and check your property for any problems; missing shin-

gles, loose siding, damaged trees, damaged gutters and downspouts, and downed fences. 

These problems are unsightly and bring down the appearance (and property values) of 

the entire neighborhood. They are also violations of the SHA rules, as well as City Code, 

and could result in fines.  

And while you are out and about definitely take down any Christmas decorations -

remember Warrenville requires all Christmas decorations to be down by the 1st of 

March.  

   

 Coming Soon! 

Easter Egg Hunt  
(for children 10 years old & under) 

 

Saturday, April 8th @ 10:00 a.m. 
 

More details to come in the April Newsletteré 

Call to get signed up now! 630.393.3033 



 

 

My name is Fred Bevier. I am looking for your support and vote for re -election of Alderman 

Ward 1, City of Warrenville. I have supported the residents of Ward 1 for three terms. My 

agenda is always to listen to the residents of Warrenville. I care very much for the City of 

Warrenville; it is my passion. My grandfather worked as the custodian for Holmes School 

and was the only school bus driver in Warrenville. My dad was involved in the Civil Air Pa-

trol and the Warrenville Lions Club. Our family has been supporters of Warrenville all of our 

lives. I would be proud to serve the residents of Warrenville for another term and keep a 

balanced City Council in place.  

Please contact Fred Bevier for any unanswered questions:  

fbevier@sbcglobal.net  

630-393-2730 
 

I will also be able to come to your residence; I have always been accessible as Alderman 
and would be willing to meet on an individual basis if requested.  


